From: Richard Foreman

To: Mark E Brown

Subject: Objection to SSD 6092 - Block 8 Central Park Broadway
Date: Thursday, 15 May 2014 5:12:57 PM

Dear Mark,

As a resident of Dick St in Chippendale, | would like to object to the mass of the new
building on Block 8, as having recently seen building works start and realised the
enormity and scale of the building and how will it adversely effect our quality of living.

| don't think the planners have taken into consideration the impact of such a size of
building on local residents, as | can now see from the location and size of the crane on
the site how the building is basically going to block out a huge chunk of sky and light
from my home, diminishing my quality of living.

This reduction in light will obviously completely change the aspect of my home and my
outlook , and potentially devalue it.

| feel the size and mass of this building in particular has not been given due
consideration to it's surroundings and residents, and it has not been fairly scaled down
towards the O'Connor St side, it will truly be enormous and out of scale with the existing

streetscape, so | formerly object.

Richard Foreman
17 Dick St
Chippendale
2008

(Home Owner)

RICHARD FOREMAN




